
 
 

09 May 2025 

Year 4 Cockington Field Trip 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

On Wednesday 25th June 2025, our Year 4 children will have the opportunity to put their Geography 

learning into practice with a field trip to Cockington Country Park. During the field trip, they will investigate 

the role that the water cycle plays in the physical and human environment whilst also discovering the 

location’s rich history dating back to Saxon times.  

The visit will take place during the normal school day so drop off and 

pickup times from the playground will be unaffected. As part of the 

visit, the children will be eating their lunches in picnic fashion in the 

park so will either need to bring a packed lunch to school, or order a 

picnic bag from the school canteen. These can be ordered through 

the following link by 13/06/25 forms.office.com/e/pXwKVBmz8A 

It is essential that the children dress appropriately for 

the weather conditions on the day – a waterproof 

coat in the event of rain or suncream & sun hat for 

warmer weather.  

As one of the activities involve a stream survey, the children may get 

wet or muddy shoes from walking near the stream. If your child will be taking part in an after-school club on 

this day, then it is a good idea for them to bring a spare pair of shoes and socks – just in case! 

In order for this trip to go ahead, we kindly ask for a £5 contribution from each child to help cover the cost of 

transport by coach. Payment can be made via the My Child at School app. Please log into the app, tap the 

trips tab on the menu and the trip will be visible to book. Please can all payments be made by Friday 13th 

June 2025. 

As we prepare for the trip, we kindly ask that you ensure all your contact details and child’s medical 
information is up to date via your MCAS login. This information is crucial and will be referred to if 
needed during the trip. Please do speak to your child’s class teacher at the end of the day if you have 
any additional comments. 

Additionally, please make sure you have ticked the consent for trips in the ‘Parental Consents’ tab via 
your MCAS app. This is essential for your child’s participation. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mr Heyse and Miss Perry 

https://forms.office.com/e/pXwKVBmz8A

